SULTANATE OF OMAN MINISTRY OF EDUCATION





الجنة الوطنية العمانية للتربية والثقافة والعلوم The Oman National Commission for Education, Culture and Science

الرقم: 6140 290 2820

التاريخ:

الموافق: 29/12/2020

Mrs. Shamila Nair-Bedouelle

Assistant Director-General for the Natural Sciences Sector

Subject: Preliminary Report on the first draft of the Recommendation on Open Science

Dear Madam,

In reference to the letter of H.E. Audrey Azoulay, Director-General of UNESCO inviting Member States to forward their comments and observations on the text mentioned above to the UNESCO Secretariat, We are pleased to inform you that the national review of the recommendation has found that the aspects of open sciences will enrich the global scientific participatory knowledge building, especially pertaining COVID 19, and as the report recommends that member states provide financial incentives to researchers, and out of UNESCO's keenness to support countries that do not have these capabilities, we recommend that UNESCO provide support to the countries that may have difficulties in making their research and scientific papers available to the global community.

Mohammad Saleem Al Yaqoubi

Secretary General

